DATE: August 31, 1993
TO: Council Solid Waste Committee
Interested Parties
FROM.: Marilyn Geary—SymtspQCommittee Recorder
RE: Meeting Cancellation

The Council Solid Waste Committee meeting regularly scheduled for September 7, 1993 has been
cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Council Solid Waste Committee will be held September
21, 1993.
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